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22nd March 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents (5D) 

 

Mr Daglish will be leaving St Edmund’s to pursue other interests at the end of term.  We wish 

him well and thank him for his contribution to the school especially the sports days and events 

over the last few years. 

 

Mr Howlett will take over full time responsibility for the class until the end of year.  This will 

provide continuity and consistency for the children. 

 

If you have any queries please get in touch via the office to discuss this further. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

Maria Kemble  

Executive Headteacher 

 

 
 

Westgate Street, Bury St Edmunds, 

Suffolk, IP33 1QG 

Tel: 01284 755141    

Email: office@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk

  

Beaconsfield Road, Sudbury,  

Suffolk, CO10 1JP 

Tel: 01787 373365    

Email: admin@st-josephs.suffolk.sch.uk

  


